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Lieutenant Joe Flannagan
ALHAMBRA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

On behalf of the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training, we are pleased 
to honor Lieutenant Joe Flannagan, Alhambra Police Department (retired), for his 
distinguished efforts in serving the men and women of California law enforcement through 
his deliberation and guidance on issues related to selection, training, and resources. The 
Commission expresses their sincere gratitude for Lieutenant Flannagan’s twenty-two years 
combined service as a member of the POST Advisory Committee and the Commission.  
His extraordinary effort of commitment and dedication is much appreciated and has 
positively impacted POST’s constituents. The Commission wishes Lieutenant Flannagan 
continued success in his future endeavors.
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